
 
 

Attention: Business Owners, Business 
Associations and Affiliates 

 
 

Comm. Rachelle Chong of CPUC will be our  
“Special Event Speaker” on “Green Initiative for Low 

Income and Small Business Owners” 
 

November 13, 2008 – Thursday, 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. 
 

ABA of SV Office: 475 N. Whisman Rd., Ste. 100, Mountain View, CA 

 
Commissioner Rachelle Chong 

California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) 
l 

Rachelle Chong was appointed to the California Public Utilities Commission in January 
of 2006 by Governor Arnold Schwarzenegger. She is the first Asian American to be 

confirmed for this commission. Commissioner Chong was also a commissioner of the 
Federal Communications Commission appointed by former President Bill Clinton. She 

has been a corporate general counsel and a small business owner. Commissioner 
Chong would like to meet ABA of SV members and other business associations, 

chamber members and all business owners. Come and support her position to have 
minority and women owned businesses do business with California’s public utilities - a 

high priority. As well, as support her green initiatives 
 

For more information about Commissioner Chong:               
www.cpuc.ca.gov/PUC/aboutus/Commissioners/05chong/ 

 

      ALSO 
 

Certification Workshop by 
Supplier Clearinghouse-Asian, Inc. 

 
      This event is FREE 

           Light dinner will be provided. 
 

           RSVP now and through November 6, 2008 
     abaofsv@comcast.net 
 
          Sponsored by: 

Verizon-in support of supplier diversity and local minority communities 


